
Kalahari ReunionKalahari Reunion
On December 7th and 8th,
We're bringing the camp

family back together for an
epic reunion trip to Kalahari
Water Park! Reconnect with
camp friends and staff from
this summer and enjoy the
thrills of one of the biggest
indoor water parks in the

country. Interested in your
camper attending? This trip
does fill up quickly, so let us

know if you would like to
hold a spot! Email Reema for

info or to sign up:
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Upcoming Camp EventsUpcoming Camp Events
Dec. 7-8Dec. 7-8OctoberOctober

Kalahari Reunion
Weekend Trip

ADHD Awareness
Month

To celebrate ADHD
awareness month, we will

be posting resources on our
Facebook page throughout

October. For global
resources, updates, info,

and testimonies from
others with ADHD, check
out the the official ADHD
awareness website here:

 www.adhdawarenessmonth.org
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Open!
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Camp Enrollment
for 2025

Camp Enrollment
for 2025

Our enrollment window for 2025
has officially opened for both

new and returning families! To
re-enroll for this year,  simply fill

out the enrollment form for 2025
on the website and send in a
deposit check to our winter

address at 3 Ainsley Ct in
Newtown, PA. Know another
family whose son might be a

good fit for our program? Email
us for more information about

referral credits for this year!

Enrollment for 2025

http://www.adhdawarenessmonth.org/
http://www.adhdawarenessmonth.org/
https://www.camp-sequoia.com/enrolled-families/forms/enrollment-application/
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Noah D. (CIT): Starting first year of
college at Manor University, studying
veterinary technologies.  
Owen M. (CIT): Starting first year of
college at American University.
Ben W. (Alumni): Starting his first year of
college at University of Pittsburgh
studying Social Work and Business, with
a minor in Mathematics. 
Michael S. (Alumni): Working part time
with children, and starting second year of
college studying Criminal Justice. 
Brayden K. (Alumni): Purchased his first
car and employed full-time. 
Phillip G. (Alumni): He’s graduating
college with Bachelors in Show
Production.
Ben G. (Alumni): Starting college.

Peter F. (Alumni): Will be starting college
in California next year. 
Frankie S. (Alumni): Started working as a
HVAC technician.
Gabe R. (Alumni): Working full-time as a
Pharmacy Technician. 
Daniel C. (Alumni): Starting third year at
Landmark College studying Computer
Science. 
Daniel F. (Alumni): Starting his second
year at Farleigh Dickinson College,
majoring in 3D Animation
Matt P. (Alumni/CIT): Attending Syracuse
studying Creative Writing. 
Jason H. (Alumni): Has been a volunteer
counselor at a camp in Texas, and is
starting his Junior year at college
studying Special Education. 

We love to hear from our camp alumni with life updates, and
are excited to share what our graduates have going on:


